
Shellfish Conservation Committee 
January 8, 2018 

Bristol Town Hall 
 
Committee Members present:  Scott Burke, Dave Cheney, Steve Lackovic, Ronald 
Poland 
 
The meeting was called to order at 6:04pm. 
 
Minutes. 

The minutes of the December meeting were unanimously approved as written. 
 
Conservation. 

It was voted and approved to open Schoolhouse Cove on February 1. 
There was discussion about commercial licensees paying for conservation time 
and how late in the year they would be allowed to do so.  A decision on this 
matter was tabled until the next meeting. 
DMR water quality staff has indicated it would like to meet with the committee 
about Marsh Island and Loud’s Island. 
 

Warden Services. 
Shellfish Wardens will be invited to a future meeting.  A map of the area and a list 
of diggers will be given to them at that time. 
 

Adjournment at 7:13pm.  The next meeting will be held on February 5 @ 6pm. 
Agenda items to include:  Buying conservation, meeting with wardens 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Rachel Bizarro 
 


